
TUESDAY 15 MARCH 2011
Welcome to the FOM Newsletter. 
  

In this issue... 
 
EPICOH 2011 - deadline extension 
 
Message from Dr Katherine Venables FFOM 
 
Dear colleagues 
 
The EPICOH 2011 organising committee is delighted to tell you that over 300 abstracts 
have already been submitted - even before submission had closed.  We write to 
announce that we have extended the abstract deadline to 4 April 2011 because of 
the high level of interest in EPICOH 2011.  With our excellent keynote speakers and 
varied minisymposia, this is going to be a very good conference in the beautiful ancient 
university town of Oxford.  We welcome you to come and discuss the latest 
occupational epidemiology. 
 
If you missed the first deadline, please submit your abstract now. If you have already 
submitted, you can still access the online system to make updates to your abstract.  
We will send decisions and the draft programme by 20 May 2011.  The earlybird 
registration deadline is 30 June 2011.  Registration is available from £320. More 
details on http://epicohoxford2011.org.uk and http://www.epicoh.org/   Please 
circulate this announcement widely to your networks, colleagues and students. 
Very best wishes 
  
Katherine Venables (Conference Chair) and Anna McNeil (Conference Administrator) 
  
 
 

With best wishes 

 
Nicky Coates 
Chief Executive 

  
 


